January 14, 2014

Attenticn: Los Angeles Planning and Land Use Committee

T ——
——

i {

Please be advised that the Bel-Air Association which reprasents the community E.rtmr{'lpassing THE |
property at §44 M. Airole Way has rscenily reviewed the proposed haul route and overall construction
project. The Association is well versed in the Baseling Hillsice Ordinznee and undersiands the necessary

conditions for this project

Dus to the size of the project and scope of work, the Bel-Alr Association has workad with the spplicant
and has conductad several mesiings and outresch to address our communitiss concarns.

The applicart has proposed the following sonditions in an siford to alieviste the siress and faligus on the
narmow strests alang the designated haul rovte.

«It is our understanding that a traffic plan has been developed to Inciude sight fagman that will be
stationed slong the entire haul reute from Sunset fo Aircle.

There is a reduction in the size of trucks now using “Super 10" trucks to remove and excavate
the dirt,

“The hours have been reduced in regard to hauling to Sam to 4pm and no hauling on Saturdays or
holidays.

Cur Exscutive Commitiee and Land Use team have mat to revisw thase proposed conditions and
soncluded that the Sal-Air Association will not be taking a position at this time. We ask that the applicant
continue towork dirsctly with the Bel-Air Association and the immediate reighbomood affected by the
prajact in efforis to mitigate measuras and address on-going concems and possible issues moving
forwzrd.
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Cynthia Armeld

Pregident, The Bel-Air Associstion

Ge: Moah Muthisteln, Council District #5
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